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May 2023 

Dear Student and Parent/Guardian, 

We are excited for the upcoming 23-24 Athletic season at Bunger Middle School! We wish to 
announce some changes that have been made to athletic information and forms that need to be 
completed and returned to be eligible to participate in our athletic program. Our goal is to 
communicate clearly student athlete expectations. This new policy is effective for the 23-24 
school year starting August 15, 2023. 

The Athletic Forms that need to be completed and returned to the Registrar's Office are listed 
below: 

Current Forms 
• Physical - Updated Form 
• Concussion & Pledge Form 

New Forms to complete. and sign 
• Athletic Sign Up 
• Emergency Card 
• Academic Expectations 
• Bus Expectations 
• Uniform Policy 
• Student Athletic Information Packet 

Athletic forms can be picked up at the Athletic Office, Registrar Office, and Main Office. Let me 
know if you have any questions by calling our main office at 319-433-2550. 

Go Bunger Wolves! 

Anthony Thomas 
Athletic Director/Assistant Principal 

WE INSPIRE STUDENTS TO BE BOLD 
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